
  

I’m pleased to share highlights from our open board 
meeting, held January 26, 2021. 
 

Central Health is aiming to have all health care 

workers in the region vaccinated within the first 

quarter of 2021 and is well on its way to 

accomplishing this goal, pending available vaccine 

supply. 

 

Central Health’s Public Health team has also 

administered the vaccine to people in long-term care 

homes in both Gander and Grand Falls-Windsor with 

more to come in the next few months. 

On January 14, the Board Executive and Central 

Health’s Senior Management Team held an online 

stakeholder engagement session with the community 

of Buchans and the surrounding area. 

These stakeholder engagement sessions provide a 

better understanding of the things that are most 

important to residents when it comes to Central 

Health’s healthcare services. 

The next stakeholder session is scheduled for Baie 

Verte on Thursday, February 16.  

The Board would like to thank the many volunteers 

who make up the many Auxiliaries that support health 

care across Central Newfoundland. Their hard work 

and dedication help provide needed equipment and 

supplies. 

 

The Board would also like to thank the many people 

who have gone above and beyond in this past year to 

provide safe and sustainable health care to the people 

of Central Newfoundland. 

 
The next open board meeting is scheduled for 
March 17, 2020 and will be broadcast live at 
www.centralhealth.nl.ca/virtual-meetings 
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